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Dear WEH Families,

We hope that families enjoyed the holiday and  extra long weekend!

Spring Break is scheduled to remain and will be taking place from 
April 12th-16th.   In previous years, prior to the Winter or Spring 
Break, we would be encouraging students to take home personal 
belongings such as shoes, so that families can check for sizing; along, 
with student work.  While we cannot predict at this time if there will 
be a shift to virtual learning after the break, we may be sending 
additional items to support learning.  

Covid and Com m unit y Spread: We all must continue to exercise 
caution, to ensure that we keep ourselves safe.  If you have gotten 
?out of practice?, please change your ways and complete the morning 
screening of your children prior to sending to school 
-https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/. 

If  your  child is present ing w it h a new or  worsening sym pt om  of  
COVID-19, as out l ined in t he school and child care screening t ool, 
even t hose w it h only one sym pt om , m ust  st ay hom e along w it h 
any siblings unt i l :

-they receive a negative COVID-19 test result

-they receive an alternative diagnosis from a health care professional, 
or

-it has been 10 days since their symptoms began and they are feeling 
better.

For more information about COVID response in our communities, 
please visit the Durham Public Health Website.  Or, if you have any 

questions, please feel free to either email, or call us at the school.    

Stay Well!
Ms. Lewis & Mr. Loscavo

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Gl0hivTb1aqFSU9H2KO2Zw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiR1usP0QtaHR0cHM6Ly9jb3ZpZC0xOS5vbnRhcmlvLmNhL3NjaG9vbC1zY3JlZW5pbmcvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgYywoZmAwFuoRUhJtbG9zY2F2b0BnbWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAI~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/a-7GiAmWNATadBh0p4EYQQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiR1usP0RPaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZHVyaGFtLmNhL2VuL2hlYWx0aC1hbmQtd2VsbG5lc3Mvc2Nob29sLXJlb3BlbmluZy10b29sa2l0LmFzcHgjRkFRc1cHc2Nob29sbUIKYGMsKGZgMBbqEVISbWxvc2Nhdm9AZ21haWwuY29tWAQAAAAC






April 2nd -  Good Friday (No School)

April 4th - Easter (Christian)

April 5th - Easter Monday (No School)

April 12th to 16th - April Break (Formely known as March Break)

April 13th - Ramadan Begins

April 14th - Vaisakhi (Sikh, Hindu)

April 20th - Ridvan

 



  

Class Requests for the 2021-2022 School Year

We will soon be undertaking the task of organizing next years classes. The staff at Walter E. 

Harris P.S. take this task very seriously and spend considerable time trying to make the best 
fit for all concerned.Staff and Administration consider many variables when organizing 
classes, ranging from academic strengths to social skills, from work habits to balances of boys 
and girls, from learning styles to class size, as well as Ministry and Board criteria.

Parents are welcome to provide input into this process by contributing additional information 
about their children. Please note that your input must address programming needs. 
Requests for specific teachers or a straight grade are not a part of this process. The teachers 
who work with your child and all other children at the grade level, have the best perspective 
on these issues and will be striving to make good decisions for students, teachers and the 
school. While parental input will be considered, final decisions on student placement rests 
with the Principal, together with the staff in meeting the needs of all our students. No 
assurances can be made regarding class placement for specific students.

Parents wishing to have input into the placement process are to email Ms. Lewis in 
confidence: trina.lewis@ddsb.ca explaining their request.

To be considered, requests must be received by Friday, May 28th, 2021.

Moving? Changing schools?
If your family will be moving over the upcoming months/summer months, please 

remember to advise our Office as we are currently looking at staff for the upcoming 
2021/2022 School Year.

Please feel free to visit www.ddsb.ca and click "Find My School" at the bottom of the page, 
or visit the link below, if you wish to check home school information at any time"

http://www.ddsb.ca/Schools/OurSchools/Pages/School-Locator.aspx
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